
7. NORTHERN PEGASUS BAY COAST VEHICLE ACCESS STRATEGY 
 
 The Board received a report on the preparation of a Vehicle Access Strategy for the Northern 

Pegasus Bay Coast. 
 
 The Board decided to hold a meeting with the Burwood/Pegasus and Hagley/Ferrymead Community 

Boards to prepare a submission on the strategy. Jenny Ridgen is to be invited to the meeting.  
 

The submission must be in by 30 August 2002. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


